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Event Round-Up 
October 19th – E-Learning Day 
October 20th – All Medical Forms Must Be 
Returned 
October 22nd – 1st 9-Weeks Report Cards Go 
Home 
October 19th-23rd – Bus Driver Appreciation Week 
October 26th & 27th – 5th Grade Book Fair Student 
Only Shopping Days (Will go during library time.) 
October 29th & November 5th – 5th Grade Book 
Fair Parent Shopping Days (SignUp Genius Only) 
October 26th-30th – Red Ribbon Week 
October 29th or 30th – Health Hero Flu Shot Clinic 
(Exact Date/Time TBD) 

October 30th – Modified Fall Festival 

 

ELA: (Zielke)   
We will be reading from Storyworks this week. 
Students will be reading Searching for the Titanic. 
Our focus skill will be Problem and Solution. 
There will be a Vocabulary/Comprehension Quiz 
on Fri. covering voc. and comprehension 
questions from the story. 

Math: (Tennant) 
Students will have a new spiral review sheet to be 
completed in class. There will be a Quiz on this 
sheet Mon., Oct. 26th. The Practice Problem/HW 
side of the sheet should be turned in by Mon., 
Oct. 26th. Fact Fluency Quiz Wed., Oct. 21st on x 
4-6. 
 

 
Science/Health: (Tennant) 
Science – E-learning day, students were assigned 
to read pgs 60-65. There will be a quiz on Tues., 
Oct. 20th.  Study Lesson Check 1 from Chapter 2. 
Health – Healthy Habits Video and Assessment 
posted on Oct. 19th, due Nov. 1st.  Students have 
a "study guide" that goes with the video that they 
can use when they take the assessment. 

American History: (Zielke) 
We will start Week 4 Early Explorers this week. 
The next states/capitals quiz on #11-20 will be 
Nov. 13th. Students should be working on his/her 
State Project, due Dec. 11th. Project requirements 
and information can be found on my website at 
https://tracyzielke.edublogs.org/social-studies/. 
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Saddle Up for Learning 

 

 

 Reminders: 

 All students must have a locker and agenda pad. Lockers are $15 and agenda pads are $5. 

 Don’t forget to check your child’s red folder each night. 

 A note or e-mail must be sent for any transportation changes. We cannot take any changes via phone call 

or text. All changes must be made by 1:30 each day. 

 
COVID-19 Updates/Info 

 
Please remember, ALL 5th GRADE STUDENTS MUST WEAR A MASK that covers the nose and mouth. Students 
have been doing a great job with this! Please remind your child to wash their hands regularly. Students should be 

evaluated at home, before coming to school, for any fever or symptoms of COVID. If your child is experiencing any 
symptoms of COVID or if your child has been exposed to someone with COVID, please keep them at home and 

notify your homeroom teacher immediately. Thank you for your help with this. Together we will keep our kids safe 
and most importantly, at school! 

“Parent Corral” 
Mon., Oct. 19th will be an e-Learning Day for 

students. Students have been given review 
assignments to complete and return Tues., Oct. 

20th. Conference links have been e-mailed to 
those parents who have set up conferences. 

5th Grade News 

Fall Festival & Red Ribbon Week 

Permission Form and $2 for Fall Festival must be 
returned by Oct. 29th if your child will be 

participating. If you are able to donate candy for 
the booths, it would be most appreciated! 

Dress up days and info about Red Ribbon Week 
may be found on our websites. 
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